January, 2018



Love to Swim, Swim for Safety, Swim for Life!

Newsletter

Nepean Aquatic Centre

Eva Bory's Swim School

In this Issue:

- Welcome back!
- Lucky Draw Winners
- Australia Day 2018
- School Holiday
 Special
- Competition Winners
- Gift Vouchers
- Beat the Heat & Stay in Shape
- Going To Big School?
- Swim Shop
- NACSC News
- Swim Cap Giveaway
- Active Kids Rebate
- LIKE us on Facebook







Dear Customers - Welcome Back!

We trust that you all had a wonderful Christmas with your families! As we head into 2018 and more warm weather, please make your New Years resolution to focus on pool and water safety, and keep in mind the Kids Alive guidelines.

- 1. Fence the pool
- 2. Shut the Gate
- 3. Teach your kids to swim!
- 4. Supervise
- 5. Learn how to resuscitate

We look forward to seeing everyone back at the pool this month - settle back into the routine before the year takes off!



Congratulations Anjana Panikkar (NAC) & Melissa Wall (EB)

~ Winners of our December Lucky Draw!

WE ARE OPEN AUSTRALIA DAY!

Come and celebrate Australia Day at Nepean
Aquatic Centre - Friday 26th Jan 2018 - with some
family fun! Giant whale inflatable, FREE sausage
sizzle (while stocks last) and much more!



Swimming Lessons & Aquarobics will run as usual.

Consistency is very important when learning to swim, so we encourage
you to attend your usual lesson, but you also have the option to cancel
that lesson and book a make up by the end of February.

SCHOOL HOLIDAY SPECIAL!

Accelerate your child's learning with a 1 or 2 week intensive swimming program at NAC in the next school holidays, from January. Week 1 runs from 8 - 12 January, Week 2 runs from 15—19 January. Choose to take part in the program for 1 or both weeks! Classes are available for our Squids, Platypus, Stingrays and Dolphins classes. Sharks may attend the Dolphins class.

1 week - \$70 OR 2 weeks - \$130

Please see reception for more details or to make a booking!

Congratulations to all of our Christmas competition
Winners and 2017 Loyal Customer Giveaway recipients! Please visit
our website to see winners and entries!

Swimming Lessons - A gift for life!

Forget someone at Christmas, or have a birthday gift to buy? A gift voucher can be used for Swimming Lessons or any other products & services available at either centre, and are still available in amounts of \$50 & \$100. *Enquire at reception.*

Beat the heat and get in shape! Let's get Fit for February!

Looking for something fun and active to do with the children this school holidays? Remember we are open every day for Public Swimming at Nepean Aquatic Centre and Monday to Friday at Eva Bory's. Come and swim some laps, walk in the water, go through your own exercise program or just bring the kids in for a splash around - it's great fun and good exercise.

Or why not try Aquarobics to get in shape after Christmas? Aquarobics is one of the highest fat burning exercise options available, without the impact of working out on land. We have a variety of classes including Aquarobics, Deep Water and Aquanatal.

Timetables are available at reception and on the website!



Going to Big School?

If you are currently booked in to a weekday morning class and have children going off to Big School, now is the best time to change to an afternoon or weekend class. Our busiest time of the year is here and spots are filling up fast. Changing your booking now will increase your chances of getting your preferred time / day / teacher.

NEW SEASON SPEEDO SWIMWEAR now in stock! Great prices, endurance (chlorine resistant) fabric. Toddlers, boys, girls, men's & ladies sizes available!

NACSC News!

Congratulations to 28 of our NACSC members who in December competed at the **NSW State Swimming** Championships in both the pool & open water events! Several of these swimmers have come all the way from our Water Babies program, through Learn To Swim and onto Squads, so we couldn't be prouder! A special mention to Abbey Slaughter winning a silver medal in 17-18yrs 100m Butterfly & Bronze in 17-18yr 200m Butterfly. Well done to all!

School House Colour Swimming Cap giveaway!









We are giving away a free NAC and EB branded swim cap, in school sports house colours, to all students in the following levels: Stingrays, Dolphins, Sharks, Private Lessons, Kids Swim 4 Fitness and Squads – 1 per person, while stocks last! Why is your child receiving this gift? As a reward for working hard in lessons and to get them excited about their school swimming carnivals! Swim cap can be collected from week beginning Monday 29th January. Please go to reception after your next swimming lesson and request your cap in your school house colour!

ACTIVE KIDS \$100 REBATE.

You may have heard about the new Active Kids Rebate, a \$100 subsidy for every school aged child in NSW in 2018? The \$100 voucher can be used for registration and participation costs for sport and fitness activities and will be available from 31 January and expire on 31 December 2018. We recently met with Stuart Ayres. Minister for Sport to find out exactly how this will apply to swimming lessons, and found out the following: Swimming lessons will definitely be eligible for the rebate, however we (Nepean Aquatic Centre and Eva Bory's Swim School) will not be able to register as a provider until at least March 2018, as the final details of the scheme are still being worked out and providers added. Some sports and associations will however be registered from January 31st. We will let you know as soon as we are a registered provider, and exactly how you can spend your \$100 voucher on swimming lessons with us post March (date tbc), or next year if you have spent your 2018 voucher on a different sport pre March! More general information regarding the rebate is on the Office Of Sport website, and we will keep you informed as more swimming specific details become available - this is all we are able to tell you at this stage!



MAKE YOUR NEW YEARS RESOLUTION to LIKE us on Facebook for 2018! www.facebook.com/NepeanAquaticCentreandEvaBorys





